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Dear Families, 

On behalf of the JHW PTA, we were selected to be the class parents this year for ________________________’s class. 
We are organizing a class list to be distributed to all parents. In order to have your child’s name included, you must 
complete the information below. We will also be collecting class funds for activities during the school year. We are 
collecting $15 per child.  

Class funds breakdown:  

$8 class funds to be used for in-class parties and crafts 

 $4 fundraising baskets  

$3 end-of-year party for entire grade  

 

Please let us know if you are available and interested in volunteering for in-class parties and crafts. Field trip chaperones 
are selected by teachers, not the PTA. Finally, class parents are not allowed to collect for teacher gifts at any point 
during the year. Class funds are never used for gift purposes.  

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
___________________    and  
 
 
_________________________ 

 

Please complete this form and return to school along with your $15 payment (cash 

or check made payable to John H. West PTA no later then Oct 15th 2021 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ 

Child’s Teacher:____________________________________________ 

Parent(s) Name: ___________________________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:___________________________________________ 

Email:____________________________________________________ 

 

Are you available to volunteer for in class events if  needed? 

                                Yes                          No    
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